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In an effort to keep pace with the global information technology landscape, Eaton is announcing the intent 
to transition from the Eaton Network Card-MS (P/N: NETWORK-MS) to the Eaton Gigabit Network Card 
(P/N: NETWORK-M2). The Gigabit Network Card, which was released in 2018, brings a host of 
improvements including gigabit network speeds and UL 2900-2-2 certification for cybersecurity. 
 
Though the legacy NETWORK-MS card will continue to be available for last time buy, Eaton is beginning 
a planned phase-out of the legacy card in 2019. Customers who standardize on current Eaton UPS 
models with the NETWORK-MS card should engage with their Eaton sales representative to gain more 
information about the upcoming transition, including details on transition timing, full Eaton communication 
options and samples. 
 
 
For more information, contact: 
  
Pre-sales support  
800.356.5794  
InsideSalesEngineerUPS@Eaton.com 

https://www.eaton.com/us/en-us/catalog/backup-power-ups-surge-it-power-distribution/eaton-gigabit-network-card---na.html
https://www.eaton.com/us/en-us/products/backup-power-ups-surge-it-power-distribution/network-connectivity.html
https://www.eaton.com/us/en-us/products/backup-power-ups-surge-it-power-distribution/network-connectivity.html
mailto:InsideSalesEngineerUPS@Eaton.com

